Equilibrium Health is Hiring. Opened in Arden in 2017, we have continued to grow and expand.
We took over a larger clinic space in 2021 with 4 treatment rooms, dedicated office, reception
office and comfortable waiting area. We are looking for another licensed Chinese medicine
practitioner to work as a contracted physician for the clinic with the potential for W2
employment. The acupuncturist will have two rooms to allow for maximizing the number of
patients they want to see. Practitioners also have relative freedom to set their own schedules
regarding days and times they wish to see patients. The new practitioner will be taking over the
client list of the current practitioner as she will be moving to be closer to family. A sad day for the
clinic but a great opportunity for someone new. The current practitioner and | will facilitate the
transition to make it easier for both patients and new practitioner.

Tables, linens, stools, needles, adjunct therapy tools, needle disposal service, online
scheduling, advertising, and more are provided as part of the contract agreement.

This is a great place for new and experienced practitioners alike.

Contact Eric Schmiedecke @ 828-333-1413 or Eric@equilibriumhealthavl.com for more details.



